
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/12/2012 7:35:57 PM
To: Catherine Sandoval (cjs@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject:

Catherine - thanks for lunch today despite my inability to speak. I should know in a week or two if the surgery 
worked. If not, I've got another 2 months sounding like this.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0186787
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